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Valley V-8's
NEWS and NOTES
January 1987

As we pass over Kansas City, on our way to
Newark, I'm reflecting back on the install-
ation - holiday dinner of a few hours ago

and what a great club we have. - Great
primarily because of the members that love
not only their V-8s, but also their fellow
man. Members that are always willing to
share whether it be advice, talent, particip-

ation, time or tools.

All of the new officers (including the new
0ld officers) are looking forward to an
exiting and progressive year. We are eager
and committed, but will need your help to

be successful. If you have not been an
active member, please come out to our next
meeting and/or club functien. | drge every
member to support our officers with their
plans and projects if you are called on to
help, or how about volunteering even if you
are not asked. Your efforts will be reward-
ed by the knowledge that you are truly part'
of the group, working with and enjoying

friends.




To Dave Sanborn, we say thanks for a year
of dedicated service. It was a year of
involvement and much activity. The club

is healthier today, thanks to Dave's effort,
One of my goals is to keep up the momen-

tum.

Thanks also to Virginia Wolf, Nino Rosso
and Julie Blackwell for coming up with a
permanent place, with good parking, for
our meetings. Beginning with our January
4th meeting, Mercury Savings, on Laurel
Canyon Boulvard, just north of Magnolia
in Studio City, will be the place. We
initially thought we had the use of Glen-
dale Federal's facilities either in Canoga
Park or Sherman Oaks, but both of those
places fell through.

At our meeting on January 4th, we will be
discussing the calendar for the coming
year. Also, Don Durkee, in his own inimi-
table style, will be giving us a demon-
stration of the restoration and install-
ation of early Ford running boards. -By
the way, did you see the Bob Drake running
board ads that were enclosed with the
calendars given out at our installation

dinner? Our thanks go out to Bob for



donating the calendars. While we're on the
subject, let's continue to patronize all of
our sponsors and let them know that we

appreciate their support.

By the time you read this, the holidays
will be just about behind us. I hope they
were pleasant for each and everyone of you
and that the New Year is prosperous. See
you at our meeting on January 4th, as we
gear up for a new year. - Don't forget
The National Board meeting and installation
on January 15=17 dnSan Frameisecos

Joggy

Kemmerer

1987 CALENDAR

January 4 - Valley V-8's Regular Meeting
7:00p.m. Mercury Savings
5201 Laurel Canyon Blvd.

Januaryl5-17- Early Ford V-8 Club of America
Board Meeting & Installation

Tiburon, California

August 4-8 - Western National Meet

Bend, Oregon

October 8-10- Hershey Swap Meet




